TRICAR LTD

DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION SERVICES ' STEVEN W. CARTER, P.E.

10477 SHIELDS ROAD OSTRANDER, OHIO 43061 PHONE: 614 . 579 .3403 FAX 614 .527 .0880

Mr. Karl C. Wetherholt, PE Date: October 1, 2001

Gahanna City Engineer

Gahanna Municipal Building Re: Final Design & Construction Services
200 South Hamilton Road Proposal for the West Bikeway
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 Connector Project

Dear Mr. Wetherholt:

TriCar Ltd is pleased to submit this proposal to provide Grant Coordination, Preliminary Engineering Design and
Final Engineering Design Services for the West Bikeway Connector project. The scope of this design proposal
has been prepared to address all the design aspects relating to the pending $328,995 MORPC Transportation
Enhancement Fund grant.

The scope of work for this design project has been broken down into seven tasks, each of which are presented
below and are detailed on the attached Scope of Services table.

Task # Major Task Components Engé:t;et;ring Alg:;go S[l)‘i!:::tngca):tts& Ex:%::led
1 Grant Assistance, Meetings & Agency Review Coordination $ 5740 $ 160 $ 0 $ 5,800

2 Low Water Crossing Sfmcture & Trailway Connection $ 14,280 7 $ 1,280 $ 1,200 $ 16,760

3 Surveying, Trailway, Trailway Features Design $ 25,480 $ 2,800 $ 2,000 $ 30,280

4 Trailway Lighting & Power ltems $ 2520 $ 800 $ 4,000 $ 7,320

5 Trailhead Entry Structure $ 2,940 $ 320 $ 1,000 $ 4,260

6 Development of Public Educational Trailway Features $ 5,180 $ 640 $ 1,000 $ 6,820

7 Bid Package Preparation & Bid Review Efforts $ 4,620 $ 0 $ 250 $ 4870
TOTALS $ 60,760 $ 6,000 $ 9,450 $ 76,210

TriCar will be prepared to begin work on the above outlined tasks immediately upon receipt of a written Notice to
Proceed and it will be TriCar’s intent to execute all tasks-outlined in this proposal in such a manner that the project
will be ready to advertise for construction bids no later than March 1, 2002.

As always, we appreciate this opportunity to assist with the City of Gahanna’s continued desire to provide public
access to the Creekside area and to the shoreline of Big Wainut Creek. If you have any questions, comments or
desire additional information, please contact me at 579-3403 at your convenience.

Sincerely,
TRICAR LTD
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Steven W. Carter, PE




